

TERM 2 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 21 JUNE 2024



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

Mother's Day Breakfast was a heart-warming morning of good food, joy and community.

Any day is a good day to celebrate mothers, isn't it?! It was a pleasure to be a part of the buzz and witness the quality time enjoyed by all. It is mornings such as these that I feel privileged and blessed to be a part of the Thomas Hassall community, with so many families spending time together, making special memories at our beautiful College.

Semester 1 Reports will be sent to families electronically towards the end of next week. As you read through the report the first thing I encourage you to do is celebrate the areas where you can see your child is shining or has shown improvement. It could be their application of effort, their learning behaviours or achievement in a specific subject. There will be another opportunity for parent-teacher interviews next term and we will let you know the dates early next term.

A reminder that Unite Week starts on Monday. Junior School students can come in cultural dress on Monday. Let's celebrate our diverse cultural backgrounds and remember that as a community we can be united together.

As we head into our last week of term, please join me in thanking the Junior School staff for their passion, energy and care of their students. May your holiday break be filled with goodness and blessing.

We look forward to seeing the students back on Monday 22 July with their holiday stories ready to

Mrs Sandy Wheeler Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School